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From: Ocean Munds-Dry [Omundsdry@hollandhart.com] Sent: Wed 7/26/2006 3:23 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 
Cc: 
Subject: Petrohawk application for Simultaneous Dedication 
Attachments: 

Mr. Stogner: 

We filed an application on behalf of Petrohawk Operating on June 21, 2006 for administrative approval of infill 
gas wells and simultaneous dedication in S8-T22S-R36E (in addition to 3 other similar applications). Petrohawk 
has informed me that they have a rig available on August 1 which they would like to utilize. Would you please 
let me know the status of this application and if you have any questions or concerns? 

As always, I appreciate your time and attention to this matter. 

Thank you, 
Ocean 

Ocean Munds-Dry 
Holland & Hart LLP 
UO N. Guadalupe Suite 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 
Phone (505) 988-4421 
Fax (866) 851-8340 
E-mail: Omundsdry@hollandhart.com 
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